
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 

FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT FOR BUS 

TRANSPORTATION WITH BUENA VISTA INDEPENDENT SCHOOL 
DISTRICT  

 

DATE: February 21, 2012  
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Attached is the Interlocal Agreement for Bus Transportation with Buena Vista Independent 
School District for the Board’s Consideration. 

 

 ******************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the attached Interlocal 

Agreements as presented. 
 
 ******************** 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Hector Mendez 
Superintendent of Schools 


